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Weekly News –08th June 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back. We hope you have all had a relaxing half term break!  

Thank you to those parents who have sent back the consent forms 
for Birdworld. If you have not done so please print it off at home and 
send it back in to school as a matter of urgency. If we do not receive 
the consent forms back, the class will not be able to go on the trip. 
Parents who have expressed an interest in coming with us will be 
informed shortly. 

Year 1 team.  

English 
In English, this week we have been looking at poems from the book 
‘Rumble in the Jungle’. The children have worked out what animal is being 
described in certain poems and have performed one poem as a group 
using appropriate expression and movement to add to the quality of their 
performances. We were very impressed you have all shown great 
collaboration, one of our school values! 

  

Maths 
In Maths, this week we have been looking at place value. We have been 
using partitioning to work out how many tens and ones are in a two-digit 
number. The children have all worked very hard. 

Talking point: Find as many numbers as you can that have 2 tens and less 
than 9 ones.  

Topic 
In Geography this week, we have started our new topic of animals and 
habitats; this week our focus has been micro- habitats. We have been 
outside and looked at the animals that live in the secret garden area. 

Talking Point: Can you find any microhabitats where you live? What is living 
there?  
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